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To: IESO Stakeholder Engagement

Subject: Industrial Accelerator Program Design Enhancements

The Industrial Accelerator Program (IAP) was recently extended by the Minister of Energy to December 31,
2020 to give customers continued opportunity for energy savings as Ontario works towards achieving the
province’s long—term energy targets.

The IESO has taken this opportunity to introduce enhancements to the design of the IAP and has launched a
stakeholder engagement initiative to seek input to identify any challenges or opportunities to implement these
changes by June 24, 2015. The enhancements are intended to address stakeholder feedback to improve the
customer experience in the program and to streamline administration to encourage greater participation from
eligible customers.

A webinar has been scheduled for Friday, March 27 from 9:00 am to 10:00 am to present the proposed
enhancements for the IAP and to invite input from stakeholders.

To register to participate in the webinar email stakeholder.engagement@ieso.ca. Materials will be provided in

advance of the meeting.

Further details on this stakeholder engagement initative can be found on the IESO website
at www.ieso.ca/Pages/Participate/Stakeholder-Engagement/Industrial-Accelerator-Program-Design-
Enhancements.aspx .

Thank you - Susan
IESO Stakeholder Engagement
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